THE QUINTANA FAMILY MISSIONARIES IN ARIZONA

April-May-June 2021

Luther A. Quintana P.O. Box 464 Vernon, Az 85940 928-532-8207

Dear Pastor & Friends

Hello, from the White Mountains. It seems as though it was only few years ago that we began our journey as a Missionary Church Planter. Hard to believe that its been 35 yrs that we have been with Macedonia World Baptist Missions. God has been faithful to give direction of our lives each step of the way. Its not always been easy & there has been lots of heart aches, disappointments as well as joyous times. But through it all God has been Good. We are so thankful for each of you & for your faithfulness in your praying for us as a family & the ministry's of when we were in Tucson for 8 yrs and for now being in Northern Arizona. We appreciate all your financial giving you have gave over the years as well. Each of you make up a major part in this ministry. Please know, we appreciate all that you have gave & for all your kindness. We look forward to seeing what God has in store in our lives in the years to come.

The church is doing good. Attendance has been up and down. Sunday School has been slow getting people back. Little by little people are coming back, we try to encourage them to come & let the Sunday School time be a blessing to them and time of learning from Gods word. We lost one of our dear lady's Mrs. Jae she was having some health problems but out of no where she just went to be with Jesus. She is so missed & her faithfulness.

Fire season has came in with a vengeance in Arizona, all over the state. We are so thankful we didn't have much to hit close to our home. Our garden is in and is looking great. Praying for a bountiful harvest Lord willing. Our family is doing well at this time & thankful for this. Thank you for your continued prayers for us and the ministry here. May the Lord bless each of you.

Yours in Christ, Luther & Sandy Quintana

